
 
Dear Second Grader,	 
 
I hope you have been having a lovely summer! My name is Ms. 
Sontag and I will be your second grade teacher. I cannot wait to 
see and meet all of you! 
 
I would like to tell you a few things about myself: 
 

• I grew up in the state of Pennsylvania. Do you know where Pennsylvania is 
on a map?  
 

• I went to Boston College and I love to attend their football, basketball, 
and hockey games!  
 

• Last year, I was a teacher in 1C at Heath School! 
 

• I love to read, write, and have fun outdoors! I also love to do science 
experiments! 

 
In second grade we are going to learn so many things as we grow with one 
another and try our best each day! We will read and write, and we will explore 
in math. We will be investigating things around us in science and learning about 
different cultures in social studies!  
 
Some important things to remember: 
 
Please bring a healthy snack each day. We will have snack time each morning 
in the classroom. Please also bring a water bottle to help keep you hydrated 
every day. You will also need to bring a lunch with you or plan to buy lunch from 
the cafeteria. 
 
Don’t forget to bring your school supplies in during the first few weeks of school! 
We will be doing so many things during the year and you will need supplies!  
 
I am so excited to see you and for a great year in second grade! 
 
 
 
 

Love, 
Ms. Sontag 

 
 


